

NOVEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER

FOLLOW US



(866)-NJSMART I YOUR POWER TO SAVE

Join the thousands of New Jersey homeowners, businesses, and municipalities that have taken advantage of incentives offered by *New Jersey's Clean Energy Program*, which provides opportunities for you to save energy, money and help protect our climate and shorelines.

\$\$\$ Check Out the Latest List of Rebates and Promotions \$\$\$

The Board of Public Utilities' Division of Clean Energy has lots of great reasons to give thanks this holiday season.

Here, we've rounded up just a few of them.

INCREASED OFFSHORE WIND ENERGY GOAL



Governor Murphy was joined by NJBPU President Joseph L. Fiordaliso and former Vice President Al Gore in announcing an increased offshore wind energy goal for the state, from 3,500 megawatts by 2030 to 7,500 megawatts by 2035 – that's enough energy to power more than 3.2 million homes and meet half of the state's energy needs! This ambitious new goal, which more than doubles the previous target, will move New Jersey another step closer to achieving 100 percent clean energy by 2050.

KEEPING OUR RESIDENTS WARM & SAVING THEM MONEY

Stay warm and cozy this winter through our *WARM*Advantage Program, which provides rebates for the installation of high-efficiency furnaces, boilers, and water heaters. In addition to stand-alone rebates for heating systems, the program provides combination incentives of up to \$950 for installing a furnace and water heater, and up to \$700 for installing a boiler and water heater. Plus, there is a \$200 per-unit bonus incentive for each piece of equipment for homeowners in Urban Enterprise Zones (UEZ). Be sure to tell your contractor about our online application to make the rebate process even easier and faster. Visit NJCleanEnergy.com/WARM for more information.

CONNECTING WITH OUR RESIDENTS

The Division of Clean Energy has been getting out and about this fall, talking to businesses, schools, local government, and residents about how we can build a better clean energy future together. Our booths at the School Board Association workshop, the New Jersey Educators Association conference, and the League of Municipalities Conference are just a few

of the places where Clean Energy Program reps were spotted recently. If you have questions about how our incentives could help your home, business, school, or government entity take full advantage of all the benefits of our energy efficiency incentives, visit NJCleanEnergy.com. We are always looking for new ways to connect with residents, ratepayers, and businesses. So, if you have a group that would like to learn more about our programs, we are happy to come make a presentation or staff a table. Send us an email or invitation today: Outreach@NJCleanEnergy.com.



FOLLOW US



